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CATCH UP FUNDING COVID 19 PREMIUM ALLOCATION

Details of our provisional allocation can be found at https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-
catch-up-premium-provisional-allocations

Total amount £29920  Autumn Term Allocation £7480

Following the 2020 lockdown due to the COVID-19 pandemic, schools have received an additional amount of money to
provide catch-up support for those pupils that require it. A+ Moorhill Primary School, in order to utilise this additional
funding in the best possible way we have considered closely the research and guidance put forward by the DfES and used
timely assessments of both baseline data, pupils progress meetings and personal development needs to inform our decisions.
The table below outlines our intentional spend with a rationale accompanying each of our decisions.

We have considered the age of our children when deciding how to allocate and spend this funding.
In addition to the below plan there many measures already in place to support children with their learning:

e Interventions for phonics, maths, reading and writing.
e Specific SSP support, such as speech and language intervention.
e Half termly pupil progress meetings
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e Home learning using the Oak National Academy and other resources posted each week for pupils needing to isolate.
e Procedures in place for remote learning where pupils need to isolate but are well enough to work.

Recommendation Rationale Implementation Anticipated Cost Expected Update
Impact

Cost to school:
£13,020 total







